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Rio Grande City Main Street Program Welcomes New Advisory Board 

 
Rio Grande City, Texas (January 28, 2016) — The Rio Grande City Main Street 
Program is pleased to announce its new membership and officers of the Main Street 
Advisory Board. Rio Grande City is one of 89 Texas Main Street communities and has 
been since 2002.   
 
The membership is an all-volunteer City Council appointed advisory board whose 
objective is to help guide the work of the Rio Grande City Main Street Program and 
encourage local participation in downtown revitalization efforts.  
 
The seven-member advisory board includes: Rosa Gonzalez, President, Oscar Gonzalez, 
Vice-President, Robert Diaz, Secretary, Rafael Berlanga, Member, Becky Garza, 
Member and Patricio Hernandez, Member.  
 
The group is scheduled to meet at 5:30 p.m. every third Tuesday of the month at the Main 
Street office located at 408 E. Main St. in downtown Rio Grande City. The meetings are 
open to the public. Anyone interested in volunteering is encouraged to attend or call 
Belinda Trevino, Business Development and Main Street Coordinator at call (956) 488-
0047.  
 

### 
 
Photo caption: From left to right: Oscar Gonzalez, Vice-Chari, Becky Garza, Member, 
Belinda Trevino, Main Street Program and Business Development Coordinator, Robert 
Diaz, Secretary, Rosa Gonzalez, Chair, and Dalinda Guillen, Rio Grande City EDC 
Executive Director.  
 
 


